Council Meeting: January 23, 2024

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: Michael Moran
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Save Whittier's Trees on Greenleaf
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 7:59:25 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

Hi, my name is Michael Moran and I am a resident of Whittier, California. I have grown up
here for a majority of my life and Uptown Whittier has been a special place for not just me but
countless of others in our Whittier community. One thing about Uptown that will always
remain engrained in my brain is the tall remarkable trees surrounding the neighborhood.

Our 113 trees are a special landmark of Whittier. They’re symbolic to Whittier’s history. It is a
selfish act to take down a symbolic feature of our city of Whittier. Uptown Whittier will never
be the same without these tall beautiful trees.

I don’t usually right emails like this, I’'m not really an activist much but this is something that
has personally touched me and compelled me to write this request. DO NOT CUT DOWN
THE 113 TREES ON GREENLEAF. Please consider the symbolic importance and history of
our beloved Uptown Whittier. This decision will impact many residents, and it is not right to
mess with a beautiful feature that has been a part of Whittier history.

Please do everything in your power to stop this from happening, and know that you are going
against everyone in the Whittier community by destroying part of our beloved Uptown.

Sincerely,
Michael Moran

mmoranbiz@gmail.com
(562) 556-6162

CC: CM; ACM; CA:; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department
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